
     
Re:  Extending Closure Of Yatule Resort & Spa  
 

Bula Partners  
 
I am writing to share with you an update on the re-opening of Yatule Resort & Spa. 
Unfortunately, we are unable to meet our deadline for completion and planned re-opening on the 
1st of July 2024. These further delays are unavoidable and relate to construction.  
Reopening dates would be now 1St August 2024. 
 
All bookings in the system that are currently held in Yatule Resort for July 2024 will be relocated to  
Fiji Hideaway Resort & Spa  
The relocation will include the following: 

 Free return transportation from the airport/resort/airport 
 Room Upgrade  
 F & B Credit FD$250.00 per room staying with us for a Minimum of 3 nights.  
 F & B Credit FD$500.00 per room staying with us for 5 nights’ stay or more. 

If the above offer is satisfactory, please confirm that you accept it by email before 10th May 2024 so 
that accommodation can be booked. 
 

 We understand should you wish to cancel your client’s booking and ask you to advise by 
email before 10th May 2024. If we do not hear from you by the closing date, 10th May 
2024, we will assume you are not interested, and the booking will be canceled. 
 

We do apologize most sincerely for any inconvenience or setback this may cause but hope you will 
accept the above offer. 
 
 
 
Your sincerely  
 
Praveena Singh 
Resort Manager/ Sales & Reservations Manager  
Fiji Hideaway Resort & Spa / Queens Road, Sigatoka /(A Resort by Tour Managers) 
Yatule Resort & Spa Natadola Beach /Maro Road /Sigatoka /(A Resort by Tour Managers) 
Landers Bay Resort & Spa Fiji / Vuda Marina Stretch /(A Resort by Tour Managers) 
P O Box 233, Sigatoka, Fiji Islands Tel: +679 6500 177 | Fax: +679 6520 025 | Mob : + 679 8911591 
Email: sales_marketing@hideaway.com.fj   Skype ID : Praveena Raj Singh https://fiji-hideaway.com/ 


